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I live just outside the edge of the area in question.

It has all been said and I will spare the inspectorate reading another 1500 words.

The plans are self-evidently flawed, they have no local support and they betray the cause of green energy. The
destruction of so much pristine countryside is wholly unnecessary as other methods of onshoring the electricity
are available. The absence of any coordination is shameful. It would be wholly wrong to give the green light
when a ministerial review is underway which can be confidently expected to back other approaches. I appeal to
the inspectors fearlessly to throw this out and require SPR to think again.

Anthony Fincham
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